
 
  

 

 

Date:   01/27/2020  

To:   NS   Board  

From:   Benjamin   Moeller  

Subject:   School   Accountability   Report   Card  

 

Background  

Once   per   year,   public   schools   in   California   are   responsible   for   submitting   a   School   Accountability   Report   Card  

(SARC).   The   SARC   is   due   February   1st.   It   provides    information   to   the   community   to   allow   public   comparison   of  

schools   for   student   achievement,   environment,   resources   and   demographics.   I   coordinated   with   school   and  

support   office   staff   of   Gilroy   Prep,   Hollister   Prep,   and   Watsonville   Prep   to   collect,   verify,   and   report   required  

information.   The   SARC   for   all   3   sites   may   be   found   here:    https://www.sarconline.org/  

 

Recommendation  

It   is   recommended   that   the   Board   approve   the   SARCs   for   Gilroy   Prep,   Hollister   Prep,   and   Watsonville   Prep.  
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